
 

 

NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 
CITY OF LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 

 
Notice is Hereby Given that the City of La Crosse will hold a Joint Review Board 
meeting on August 7, 2023 at 2:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting will be held at the La Crosse City Hall, located at 400 La Crosse Street. 
If you prefer to attend remotely, below is the virtual meeting link: 
 
https://cityoflacrosse-
org.zoom.us/j/85736917292?pwd=bStsNjlTcDhJaVE5bENhTnI0VGxIZz09 
    
The meeting is being held to consider approval of the resolutions adopted by the La 
Crosse Common Council:  

• amending Tax Incremental District No. 10.  
• amending Tax Incremental District No. 17.  
• amending Tax Incremental District No. 18.  
• creating Tax Incremental District No. 21.  

 
The Joint Review Board will also review the annual reports and the performance and 
status of each Tax Incremental District governed by the Joint Review Board as 
required by Wis. Stat. § 66.1105(4m)(f). 
 
The meeting is open to the public. 
 
 

By Order of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 

Published August 1, 2023 
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